
Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council 

MEMO:  Agenda Item # 9 

DATE:  June 23, 2015 

SUBJECT:  New Buffer Policy - update  

PRESENTER: John Jaschke, Executive Director, BWSR 

Background:   

John Jaschke, Executive Director of BWSR will provide a short update on the new Buffer policy now 

enacted as a central element of the Governor's Buffer Initiative. This update will entail “what we know 

now.” An update at a future meeting is possible as details develop. 

Suggested Procedure: Discussion.  

 


